
 

Longueuil, May 6th, 2025 

The R.R. Smith Memorial Fund Foundation 
c/o B.C. Retired Teachers’ Association 
#100-550 West 6th Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. V5Z 4P2 
 

Re : Thank you letter 

Dear Madam Mikulec, 

On behalf of the team at Children’s Care International (CCI), I wish to 
express our  sincere gratitude for your generous contribution of $3,000 
toward our scholarship program in Visakhapatnam, India. 

Your support will allow 6 vulnerable children—many of whom are at risk of 
child labour or early marriage—to pursue their studies in specialized, 
low-cost private schools equipped to meet their learning needs. By easing 
the financial burden on their families and keeping these youth in classrooms, 
you are directly advancing our shared goal of breaking the cycle of 
exploitation through education. 

Thank you again for your continued confidence and support in our work and 
for standing with us in the fight against child exploitation. 

 

With warm regards and deepest gratitude, please accept, dear Madam 
Mikulec, the expression of our highest consideration. 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Emilie Jodoin 
Fundraising and Education Project Manager 


